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On Monday, we had two sports coaches come in to school to teach us a little bit of
cheerleading and tag rugby. It was great to see some wonderful enthusiasm,
teamwork and enjoyment.

This week in English, we have begun writing a retelling of Sky Song. There was
some brilliant recall of the story and excellent creative story maps produced. In
maths, we have been applying our understanding of written addition and subtraction
methods to solve multi-step worded problems.

Home learning:
e Read at least five times a week
e Mathletics — complete set activities each week
e TTRockstars —Times tables are vital to many other parts of maths learning. It
is therefore important that they are learnt and practised regularly.
e Spellings — 6 of the Year 5 and 6 words to be learnt each week. Tests and
new spellings given on Wednesdays



